
Emergency Evacuation Reminder 

Dear Valued Passengers, 

As part of our commitment to your safety, we would like to remind you of the emergency 

evacuation procedures while using our public transportation services. 

In Case of an Emergency: 

1. Stay calm and listen for announcements from our staff. 

2. Locate the nearest emergency exits. 

3. Follow the illuminated exit signs to safely evacuate the vehicle or station. 

4. Assist those who may need help including children, the elderly, and individuals with 

disabilities. 

Remember, your safety is our priority. Please familiarize yourself with these procedures and stay 

alert at all times. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Public Transportation Authority 


